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DATE: January 26, 2023
TO: The Zionsville Great Banquet & Awakening Communities
FROM: Zionsville Great Banquet & Awakening Board of Directors

Zionsville Great Banquet & Awakening has launched a new website. The website address is the same
(www.zionsvillegb.org). The new site has an updated look and feel and should provide easier access to
events, applications and serving opportunities. We have also added opportunities to request personal
prayers under Prayer and a means of contacting Zionsville Great Banquet & Awakening leadership under
Contact to ask questions, send messages and/or provide feedback.

Beyond the main site, we have significantly improved the Community Site. You will continue to have
access to events, sign-up links, weekend schedules and other documents in the Community Resources
section. That section is open to anyone who knows our password (which is the song we love to sing
during the weekends with no spaces or capital letters). We have also added an enhanced Community
Member section, which requires a personal login. You can request a login by selecting Request an
Account from the main site. Once you have an account, you will be able to manage your personal profile,
access the member directory, message other members, create and join online groups (e.g. Great
Banquet #138, Friday Morning Reunion Group, etc.), view and download team documents including talk
outlines and more. We will post instructional videos in the Community Member section to help you
navigate this new capability.

Here’s what we need from you to make the site useful for the entire community:
1. Explore the site and provide feedback in Contact. There will undoubtedly be bugs we have

not found and features we should include that are not already there. We want to hear from you.

2. Request an Account. It will likely take a few days to receive access to the Community Member
section after you request an account so we can verify that you are a community member.

3. Update your profile in the Community Member section. This will ensure we have your most
current information and allow you to establish permissions to be able to be seen in the member
directory and participate in groups.

We’re excited about the new website and look forward to receiving your feedback and enhancing the site
over time.

Blessings to you all and De Colores!



